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23 March 2016 
 
 
Dear Jennifer, 
 
Please accept this letter as a symbol of my appreciation and affirmation for how we worked together with 
Unity College students, faculty, and staff to pull together the #EarthToParis video campaign in late 2015.  
This collaborative effort (thanks to you) lent a voice from America’s Environmental College to the 
international awareness campaign leading up to the Paris Climate Talks in December. This unique and 
creative opportunity was a way to engage a true cross-section of the Unity community in a multimedia 
“shout out” to international leaders in Paris.  
 
Not only was this a cross-campus effort and a way to represent Unity College, it gave a few of our 
Environmental Writing & Media Studies student a real-world and fast-paced project. The video project 
helped students develop skills – organizing, recording, editing, and finalizing – video productions for two 
short videos that eventually reached a truly global audience. 
 
As you know, the efforts of a few can add up to changes for the many. This one project, done on short 
notice yet with an abundance of creativity, is a lasting testament to the wide-ranging efforts of the Unity 
College Office of Sustainability. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 James T. Spartz 
 

James T. Spartz, PhD 
Assistant Professor of Environmental Communication 
Center for Environmental Arts & Humanities 
Unity College, Maine, USA 
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